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July 15, 2020 

 

 

Mayor Elinor Carbone 

City Hall  

140 Main St. 

Torrington, CT  06790 

 

Dear Mayor Carbone: 

 

According to our records, Mr. Tim Waldron’s term on the Torrington Area Health District’s Board of Health 

has expired. Please send us written notification of his reappointment as soon as possible. 

 

According to the State of Connecticut’s Public Health Statute, the term of appointments is for three years. So it 

is in the best interest of the City of Torrington that your appointee be able to fully commit to serving on the 

TAHD Board. 

 

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Diane Pelosi- Fox 

Administrative Secretary  

 

cc Jonathan Draper 
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